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28 November 2018 
 
 
To Year 6 Parents 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

KINGSWOOD RESIDENTIAL 
 
Following our letter of 19th November regarding a Kingswood residential. 
 
Thank you to all who responded – unfortunately, we do not have enough interest for 
the trip to take place.   
 
We will organise other, non-residential, events for Year 6 during the summer term. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher 
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